
Govt. of Manipur 
Office of the Principal 

Oriental College, Takyelpat, Imphal 
 

Notification  
Imphal, 6-7-2016 

 
 
Examination on 7-7-2016 (Thursday) for 2nd /4th Semester of Oriental College is postponed due to 

Eid-ul-Fitar holiday. The remaining examination schedule will remain unchanged. Detailed can be 

had from the College Office. 

Sd/- 
Dr. Th. Biren Singh 

Principal 
Oriental College, Imphal 

   


